

## A welcome note from The White Horse Federation

## Dear Parent / Carer,

We are absolutely delighted that you have chosen a school which is a proud member of our multi-academy trust, The White Horse Federation. We are excited for your child to embark on their educational journey with us!

At The White Horse Federation, we are committed in providing an enriching and supportive environment where your child can grow, develop and thrive academically, socially, and personally.

Our WHF primary curriculum is built with the strong intent to ENRICH the lives of our children with quality learning and experiences. Our commitment to our children will be that by the time they leave our primary phase, they have or are:

- Excellent and able communicators
- New and embedded skills for the future.
- Rich and comprehensive knowledge
- Inspirational personal development opportunities
- Creative and innovative thinkers
- Healthy and active citizens

By being part of The White Horse Federation, there are many benefits for your child and yourself by belonging to our family of schools. The benefits include:

1.TWHF Community engagement - These differ year by year but may include shared events such as TWHF Spelling Bee; TWHF Sporting Excellence Awards, collaborative poetry weeks, art events, sport festivals, performance festivals.

## A welcome note from The White Horse Federation

- 2. Collaborative Learning Environment- Sharing of best practice, professional development opportunities for our staff team and curriculum support networks all enhance our curriculum offer across the schools.
- 3. Educational opportunities Our students and teachers have access to shared resources, expertise and opportunities that enhance education and learning experiences for all.

We understand that starting a new school can be both exciting and nerve-wracking for both you and your child. Rest assured, our experienced school staff are here to support your family's transition and ensure that your child feels welcomed, valued and supported from day one. Here is also a video from BBC Bitewise which you may find helpful: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z78dtcw

Once again, welcome to The White Horse Federation family. We are thrilled to have you as part of our community.

Warm regards,

TWHF Primary Education Team

